
Nomination for Parent Representative on the Floreat Park Primary 
School Board 
 
Sarah Cox 
 
With 4 daughters at the school currently in years 3, 4 and 5 I would 
love to contribute to the school by being elected onto the school 
board.  
I have worked in both private and public sectors and am currently 
enjoying maternity leave with our 10 month old daughter. She will 
commence at Floreat in 2022. 
I have qualifications in business, management and legal studies and 
I would really like make a difference and contribute to the school. 


